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Barnes & Thornburg recognizes that the COVID-19 pandemic has
affected our clients in a wide variety of ways — including with respect to
their environmental compliance procedures, remediation projects, and
adherence to reporting requirements and deadlines.

States are beginning the "reopening" process on a limited basis, with
more activity expected in the coming weeks. Barnes & Thornburg's
Environmental Law team has been keeping abreast of policies and
guidance from state and federal regulatory agencies, advising clients on
best practices during this unprecedented time, and analyzing issues that
may arise when restarting operations.

As you prepare to restart your business, let us help you facilitate a
smooth transition and advise you on compliance with environmental laws
and agency policy.

Click to download our Environmental COVID-19 Checklist.
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